
Pool Closure - Summer 2012
Saanich Commonwealth Place

Our pools and deck areas are closed starting Monday July 9 until Monday September 17, 
2012. This closure also includes our annual maintenance shutdown September 3-16.

The purpose of the closure is for safe removal and replacement of the large skylight 
system over the centre of the pool.

During the pool area closure there is no access to all pools and the pool deck. We have 
developed other fitness options for you to experience this summer! Changerooms for our 
fitness and weightroom participants are still available but with reduced hours.

We encourage our pool customers to use other Saanich or regional recreation centres who 
have agreed to honour our passes for access to their pools. These facilities include Gordon 
Head, Crystal Pool, Esquimalt Recreation, Oak Bay Recreation, Panorama Recreation, 
SEAPARC Recreation and Westshore Recreation.

More details and ongoing updates can be found on the Saanich website www.saanich.ca 
or on facebook and twitter. You can also receive regular updates by signing up for our 
Saanich e-newsletter.
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